Our ref: EE 14616

Network Rail Infrastructure Services Limited
Kings Place

90 York Way

London

N1 9AG

15 December 2016
BY RECORDED DELIVERY

Dear Sir,

RE:  PROPOSED UPGRADE OF EXISTING TELECOMMUNICATIONS BASE STATION
INSTALLATION - LAND AT THE JUNCTION OF MELTON STREET AND EUSTON ROAD,
LONDON, WC1H 0DS (NGR: 529574, 182500)

Please find attached Notice that | am required to serve on you in relation to the application
that will shortly be submitted to Camden Council.

Yours faithfully

O N~

Chris Andrews
Consultant Planner
Sitec Infrastructure Services Ltd

e-mail: CAndrews@sitec-is.co.uk
Mob: 07886 3179959

(for and on behalf of MBNL & EE (UK) Ltd)
Enc.

cc. Ivor Luckwell - Techrail - by email




C oPY
BY RECORDED DELIVERY

Developer’s Notice as required under the Town and Country Planning (General
Permitted Development) (England) Order 2015 (as amended)

Proposed Development at: Existing Installation, Land at the junction of Melton Street and
Euston road, London, WC1H 0DS

National Grid Reference: 529574, 182500 Ref no: EE 14616

I give notice that Sitec Infrastructure Services Ltd, on behalf of MBNL & EE LTD will be
applying to Camden Council under under Part 16 of Schedule 2 of the Town and Country
Planning (General Permitted Development) (England) Order 2015 (as amended) for its
determination as to whether the prior approval of the authority will be required as to the
siting and appearance of:

The installation of 3 no. additional radio equipment cabinets.

The application and accompanying plans may be available for public inspection at the offices
of the above Authority at:

Development Management
Camden Town Hall Extension
Argyle Street

London

WC1H 8EQ

during usual office hours.
Any individual and organisation wishing to make representation about the siting and
appearance of the proposed development may do so in writing to the Local Planning

Authority at the address above (please quote site address given above). Any representations
must be received by the Local Planning Authority no later than 29 December 2016,

Name: Sitec Infrastrucure Services Ltd

Signed:

for and on behalf of MBNL & EE UK Ltd

Date: 15 December 2016




Chris Andrews

From: fvor Luckwell <lvor Luckwell@techrail.org.uk>

Sent: 20 December 2016 09:09

To: Chris Andrews

Subject: RE: Upgrade of telecommunications installation - Melton Street/ Euston Road,
London

Good Morning Chris,

Thank you for your email. | can confirm that the developers notice has been received.

Ivor Luckwell
Generol Manoger

From: Chris Andrews {maéita:CAadrews@sitefs:Es,ce,ak}

Sent: 19 December 2016 15:36

To: Ivor tuckwell <ivor.Luckwell@techrail.org.uk>

Subject: Upgrade of telecommunications installation - Melton Street/ Euston Road, London

Dear Mr Luckwell

I refer to the above matter. | have sent the attached Developer Notice in the post last week but | am vet to recelve a
Proof of Delivery from the Post Office. | would be grateful if you could confirm receipt so that | can submit the
planning application.

I fook forward to hearing from you.

Kind regards




